REVISED
CAPITAL OUTLAY COMMITTEE
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
CAPITAL OUTLAY COMMITTEE
JOINT MEETING WITH BOS/FINANCE COMMITTEE

ON SUBMITTED CAPITAL OUTLAY PLAN
Fiscal Year 2018 Budget 
Monday, January 9, 2017
Pursuant to Chapter 9, Section 3 of the Harwich Home Rule Charter, the Harwich Capital Outlay Committee will conduct a Public Hearing on Monday, January 9, 2017 no earlier than 6:00 P.M. in the Harwich Town Hall, 732 Main St, Harwich in the Donn B. Griffin Room for the purpose of reviewing the FY 2018 Town Capital Outlay Plan. 
All members of the public having an interest in this topic are cordially invited to attend the public hearing and provide information and testimony relevant to this matter.  
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